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REPORT NAME 

2024 Emergency Management Agency annual review 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council accepts the Leduc County Emergency Management program and Alberta Emergency 
Management Agency (AEMA) annual report as information. 
 
That Council approves the Leduc County Emergency Management Agency yearend report as presented. 
 

 

IMPLICATIONS  

Reason: Annual Emergency Management Program review  

Authority: (MGA section/bylaw/policy number): (MGA section/bylaw/policy number): Local Authority Emergency 
Management Regulation (LEMR) and Emergency Management Act (Bill 8 effective Nov 2018) 

Amount of funding required: nil 

Funding source: N/A 
 

BACKGROUND 

This report is submitted to the Emergency Advisory Committee (Emergency Management Bylaw 02-22 
establishing Council as the Emergency Advisory Committee) in accordance with the requirements outlined in 
Canadian emergency management legislation, the Alberta Emergency Management Act, and the Local 
Emergency Management Regulation (LEMR). As mandated by the LEMR, the Emergency Advisory Committee is 
responsible for annually reviewing the Emergency Management Agency report and the overall Emergency 
Management (EM) program. 

The purpose of this report is to provide a comprehensive overview of the activities and accomplishments of the 
Leduc County Emergency Management Agency in 2024. It highlights key initiatives, training, and collaborative 
efforts that align with our mandate to enhance community safety, resilience, and preparedness. 

By reviewing this report, the Emergency Advisory Committee fulfills its obligation under the LEMR to ensure that 
Leduc County maintains a robust and compliant Emergency Management program. The activities outlined in this 
document address the hazards identified in the County’s Hazard Risk Vulnerability Assessment (HRVA), including 
the Edmonton International Airport (EIA) as a key priority hazard, and reflect our ongoing commitment to 
mitigating risks and fostering partnerships for effective emergency response and recovery. 
 

ATTACHMENTS 

 AMEA report 

 Agency yearend report  
 


